Dear Valued Customers,

SUBJECT: NOTICE OF BANK NAME CHANGE

As always, we thank you for your kind support.

As a member of the Mitsubishi UFJ Financial Group, Inc. (“MUFG"), please be advised
that effective 2" April 2018 we are now MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad.

1. Change of bank name:

Current Former
MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ (Malaysia)
Berhad

2. Reason for name change:

The name change reflects MUFG's strategy to utilise the company’s recognised
name (MUFG), while clearly defining the roles and functions that each of its
subsidiaries (core commercial banking, trust banking and securities) performs within
the unified group.

3. Other notes:

i There is no change in the SWIFT code ( BOTKMYKX ) / BIC (Bank Identifier
Code). Customers do not need to file any paperwork or take any actions with
regard to current loans or agreements / contracts.

ii. Pursuant to the implementation of the name change effective 2" April 2018,
MUFG Bank (Malaysia) will issue to its customer cheque books with the
description of “MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad (formerly known as Bank of
Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ (Malaysia) Berhad)’. However, please note that all
cheque books issued before 15t April 2018 that displays the Bank's previous
name in the customers’ possession will still be used and accepted by MUFG
Bank (Malaysia) until 15t April 2019.



4. MUFG will continue to strive to further enhance the functionality of its group affiliates
while offering the kind of high-quality expertise necessary to satisfy all of our clients’
increasingly diverse and complex needs.

5. We look forward to your continued patronage. We thank you for your continuous
support and look forward to serving you better.

Yours faithfully,
For and on behalf of MUFG Bank (Malaysia) Berhad
(formerly known as Bank of Tokyo-Mitsubishi UFJ (Malaysia) Berhad)

Yuta Uchiyama
CEO / President and Executive Director



